
Dates for your Diary  

3rd March 2025 Children return to school 

3rd March 2025 Reception Class Vision Screening 

6th March 2025 World Book Day, wear Pyjamas and bring a Teddy 

7th March 2025 Year 6 Barcelona/SAT’s meeting (9am or 2.30pm) 

8th March 2025 LUMA event at The Centre for Life 

10th March 2025 Science Week 

13th March 2025 Football match at St. Johns ‘The Turf’ 
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 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 21st February 2025  

Reception 91.03% 
Year 1 83% 
Year 2 92% 
Year 3 91% 

Year 4 89% 

Year 5 94% 
Year 6 91.38% 

Weekly average (5-11) 90% 

Every child deserves the very best – give 

them their right to an education! 

 

Year 5 are our attendance winners this week 

with 94% attendance. Well done! 

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Quinn 

Reception Dotty 

Year 1 Rawnaq 

Year 2 Brayden 

Year 3 Seyi 

Year 4 Daisy & Whole Class 

Year 5 Charley 

Year 6 Samuel 

Hi Arp Martin 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:        

The West Trust 

             

We are excited to be approaching the 10th anniversary of 
the West Trust (1st March).   

Over the years, the West Trust has gone from strength to 
strength, providing amazing opportunities for our children. 
Our ongoing partnerships with external providers like the 
Centre for Life and Theatre Royal demonstrate the benefits 
of being part of the West Trust.  

Our Pupil Parliament, led by Mrs Underwood, has worked 
hard to showcase all the wonderful things about our school. 
This work will be combined with celebrations from other 
schools and shared on the West Trust website once it is 
ready. We will also share it on seesaw. 

  

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Spot on! 

 

 

Spring Term 

Our new minibus arrived yesterday – very 

exciting!  We also share a relatively new 

minibus with four schools in our West Trust. 

Our minibus is slightly bigger than our old 

minibus so we now have enough seats to take 

full classes to events. Children will therefore 

be able to get out and about more regularly, 

as the cost of coaches is extremely expensive.  

  


